
Upstate Livestock Exchange, LLC 

  Barn: (864) 226-9014     Mobile: (706) 491-5721 

 

Revised NOTICE EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY  

Due to the rapid spread of the coronavirus and the confirmed cases in Anderson 

and surrounding counties, we will be operating under new rules in our effort to 

comply with CDC and state guidelines by limiting the size of public gatherings. If 

we do not act responsibly in taking necessary measures, we will lose the ability to 

operate completely. We feel it is vital to our customers that they have a place to 

market their animals. In order to continue to stay open  

Building will be open to BONDED BUYERS ONLY! If you are a 

bonded buyer, call us and confirm you are in our system. No one 

else will be allowed inside.  

Consignors will need to unload their animals and leave. Your 

check will be mailed to you.  

If you need to pick up your check on Monday call 864-226-9014 and we will bring it out to your 

vehicle.  

 Our sale is broadcast live on the internet. You can view it by logging 

on to   www.saledayauction.com 

  

We are sorry to have to take such extreme measures. We are taking these steps in order to remain 

open during this pandemic and do our part in stopping the spread of this virus.  We want to 

continue to provide a place for our customers to market their animals and do our part in keeping 

the meat supply chain going. If we all do our part to help control this virus as quickly as possible, 

we can return to normal sooner! Please stay home and stay safe! 

These rules are effective until further notice and are subject to change due to government actions.  

We appreciate your understanding and pray that each of you will not get sick! 

Thank you, 

Marty & Sandra Fulghum 

  

  

http://www.saledayauction.com/

